CIVIL ENGINEERING - PLANNING - SURVEYING

September 14, 2020

Brian Treece, Mayor
C/O Sheela Amin

Re: Request to table the Public Hearing for The Godfrey.

Dear Mayor Treece,

On behalf of my client, Matt Kelly, DBA Westrock, LLC, | would like to ask you and the
Council to table the public hearing for “The Godfrey” PD plan until the October 19t
meeting.

The reason for the request is it has come to our attention that some of the neighbors
would like to have more time and notice and we would like to try to accommodate them
and spend more time talking to some of the interested parties.

| will attend the meeting should there be any questions, but if you have any questions
before then, please contact me at the number below.

Sincerely,

A Civil Group, LLC

Jay Gebhardt, PE, PLS

3401 BROADWAY BUSINESS PARK CT., SUITE 105
COLUMBIA, MISSOURI
PHONE: 573-817-5750 FAX: 573-817-1677 EMAIL:
OFFICE@ACIVILGROUP.COM



